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May 27, 2022 

ADDENDUM No. 1 
 

Request for Proposal ADM-22-02 
REGIONAL CULTURAL PLAN 2023-2027 

 
The addendum is being issued prior to the closing of the Request for Proposal (RFP) to provide further information, 
make changes to, or to clarify the RFP Documents and is to be read, interpreted and coordinated with all other 
parts of the RFP Documents. In the case of a conflict with the balance of the documents, this Addendum shall 
govern. Proponents shall attach a signed copy of this addendum to their proposal submission, failure to 
do so may result in a non-compliant proposal.  This addendum shall form part of the Contract Documents. 
 
 
This addendum is being provided in clarification to RFP ADM 22-02 released May 11, 2022. 
 
Question 1:  
We note September 1, 2022, as the completion date in the RFP and would like to enquire if there is any 
flexibility to the schedule, specifically a completion date of September 30, 2022.  
 
 
Answer 1:  
Bidders are welcome to include a timeline in their proposed work plan that goes beyond the September 1 
date, but note in the evaluation, bids with an extended timeline may score lower. 
 
 
 
 
I/We hereby verify that we have considered this addendum in our proposal submission.  
 
 
     
Proponent’s Signature  Date 
 
 
All inquiries relating to RFP ADM 22-02 must be emailed to: 
Renee McCloskey, Manager of External Relations, rmccloskey@rdffg.bc.ca  
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